
 

 

EDUCATION WEEK EDITION 

 

 

Education Week is an annual celebration of NSW public education and 

the achievements of our schools, students, and education system.   

 

This year Education Week was held from 1 to 5 August 2022. This year’s 

theme was ‘creating futures – education changes lives’ and celebrated the 

quality education we provide and the opportunities available to everyone 

in NSW public education. 

 

Education Week is our chance to celebrate the achievements of your 

school, students or learning community. 
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Term 3 | Week 4 | Friday 12 August 2022 



Monday | Swimming 
This term we have continued with our weekly swimming lessons. Swimming is a 

lifelong skill to learn especially for our families who live so close to rivers, dams, and 

farming properties.  

We love our weekly lessons with our expert instructors who give 110% each week to 

teach this vital skill. A special thanks to our P&C for funding our transport and Sporting 

Schools Australia for the funding of lessons.  

   
 

   
 

Creating Futures, Creating Lifelong Swimmers 



Tuesday | Leaders Lunch 
 

It was an absolute pleasure to be involved in our Annual Leaders Lunch, following a 

two-year break. 

 

We had the honour of listening to our guest speaker, Kiara Blattman who spoke about 

her love of Martial Arts and her determination and commitment to having a positive 

mindset. We also welcomed Mr Mark Snow, Relieving Director, Educational Leadership 

who spoke to our students about always trying their best and sharing his love of 

Martial Arts.  

 

   

 
A fabulous opportunity to showcase public education, small school collaboration 

and building future leaders. 



Wednesday | Dress Up 
On Wednesday we celebrated day 3 of Education Week by dressing up! We are all 

wearing an outfit that depicts what we want to be in the future, and for our staff, what 

they dreamed to be when they were at primary school.  

 

Hairdressers, doctors, skateboarders, princesses, builders, shearers, scientists, 

ballerinas, police officers, models, animal keepers, teachers, gymnastics instructors, 

actors, equestrians and more.  

 

       
 

       
 
We are full of big dreams at Carcoar Public, and we ensure our students know we 

are here to support them in their lifelong learning journey to allow them to be the 

best they can be! 

 



 

Thursday | Family Day  
On Thursday, we invited our families into our school to join in on our learning, a BBQ 

lunch, a uniform meeting and a P&C meeting.  

 

Mr Bullock made a presentation around our Reading and Mathematics fluency focus 

this term for our families. Our families then took part in timing students, listening to 

them read, and watching their quick maths skills unfold.  

 

We are so thankful to the families that could make it and celebrate our achievements 

with us.  

 

   

 

It is so important to us that we surround ourselves with a strong community that 

supports our students and school. We are so lucky. 
 



Friday | Appreciation 
To celebrate the last day of Education Week, our School Captain, Amity-Lea wanted to 

share the love and appreciation of support we receive from our families and 

community.  

 

Amity bagged up a delicious treat, added a heartfelt note and took these down to our 

local businesses in the Main Street.  

 

    

   

 

Thank you, Amity for leading our school with appreciation and dedication. We are 

so proud of you and your kind nature. 



From the Principal 
 

What a fabulous week we had celebrating Education Week 

2022! 

 

It is truly one of my favourite celebrations throughout the 

year to showcase our amazing students, staff and our 

community. Across the week we had many amazing 

opportunities for all. 

 

I hope you had the opportunity to stop in the main street in 

Blayney, at Kennedy Real Estate to see our Education Week Display. Special thanks 

to Mitchell Bestwick for allowing us to take over the window for the week and 

showcase all the wonderful things we do as not only a school, but part of the 

Heritage Small Schools.  

 

I would like to thank our students, staff, families, and community for your constant 

support of our beautiful little school. I am so proud of our school, our achievement 

so far this year and the wonderful community connections we have.  

 

 

 


